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UBC 

E . association of university and college employees 
CALl 

.. 
Brenda Marles-Osberg 
Registrar's Office 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Brenda: 

February 10, 1982 

I am in receipt of .your letter dated February 9, 1982 in which you 
state that you have not yet received your AUCE membership ~ard. · 

I 

Please find enclosed a copy of the union card issued to you on Qctob~r 
28, 1981 along with a copy of the receipt for your $1 .00 application fee. The 
receipt form was returned to .us by you and you could only have done this if 
you had received the card. Perhaps you didn't realize the small card was in 
fact the union card. You can advise me if you no longer have the card and 
another one could be issued to (under the original date). 

Enc . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Un ion Organiser 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


